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The part of the state in the Pacific Time Zone should not remain on standard time for 

all 12 months of the calendar year.  I strongly oppose this measure.  

The part of the state in the Pacific Time Zone should stay on daylight saving time for 

all 12 months of the calendar year.  This allows day shift workers the time in the 

evenings to do yard work and play with their children while it is still daylight out.  It 

adds to the wellbeing and health of individuals to enjoy the sunlight together.  

 

Thank you, 

Jeff Peaslee 

 


